
MINUTES OF MANCHESTER/SHORTSVILLE JOINT SEWERAGE SYSTEM MEETING AT 
                        MANCHESTER VILLAGE HALL ON JUNE 17, 2014 AT 3:00PM   
 
                                                              
 
                        
Recording Clerk:  Sandra J. Liberty                                Deputy Clerk of Joint Sewer/Deputy Village Clerk Shortsville \ 
 
 The June 17, 2014 meeting was canceled for reasons of not having a quorum. Trustee Lonneville, claims auditor authorized Treasurer 
Gurewitch to pay the bills, Abstract 1, vouchers #1840-1859, Check’s 2436-2453 in the amount of $11,587.59. 
                     

 
  

   
     
 
                        

Respectfully, 
          

Sandra J. Liberty 
Deputy Village Clerk/Treasurer/Deputy Joint Sewer Clerk 
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